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16th November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
  
We would like to invite you to a Year 1 Phonics meeting for parents/carers on Tuesday 27th 
November 2018 at 3.00pm.  We are offering supervision for any Gainsborough children that 
you have for the duration of the meeting to enable you to attend. 
 
This meeting will be repeated at 5.00pm but we will be unable to offer supervision for 
children at this time. 
 
At the meeting we will be sharing with you how we teach your child in Year 1 with specific 
reference to phonics and the statutory Year 1 phonics screening test that your child will 
take in June. We will also share with you how you can best support your child at home and 
provide you with lots of resources and ideas for practical activities. 
 
Please sign the reply slip below to indicate which meeting you will be attending and hand it 
back to the Year 1 teachers. 
  
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Miss Eccleston, Mrs Taylor & Mrs kettle 
 

 
Gainsborough Primary & Nursery School 

Y1 Phonics Parents Meeting 
Tuesday 27th November 2018 

 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
   
I will be attending at 3.00pm        
 
I will be attending at 5.00pm      
 
I will not be attending       
 
 
Parent/Carer:……………………………………………………………………………  


